
                                 
 

 

 

SPRING CARNIVAL NEIL GOSLEN SCHOLARSHIP FUNDRAISER ~ THIS SATURDAY 

All hands on deck!  Handouts went home last week for you to share with family & friends or post at a 

local business.  A volunteer sign-up sheet also went home.  Please do your best to volunteer at least 2 

hours that day.  You may send the sign-up sheet back or call Angie Garner at 336-953-8562.  Please 

help us make the scholarship fundraiser a huge success!  This scholarship fund is very important to the 

ongoing strength of our school! 

 

SCHOLARSHIP ASSISTANCE FOR 2017-18  
NGCA scholarship funds are awarded based on financial need. This financial assistance must be 

requested and applied for each year. These limited funds are for families whose children could not 

attend without assistance. If you will need assistance for your child or children to attend NGCA next 

school year, it is time to apply. The letter describing the source of these funds and the documents 

required to apply is posted on the website or you may pick up a copy in the office. 

 

KINDERGARTEN GRADUATION CAP & GOWN PICTURES 

Our kindergarten students will be having their graduation pictures taken next Wed, May 10.  The 

pictures will be at the beginning of the school day.  Also, if you would like some early childhood 

pictures included in the graduation video please send them to Miss Howell by the end of next week. 

 

ALL SCHOOL SPRING CONCERT ~ TUESDAY, MAY 16 

Don’t forget to set aside Tuesday, May 16, 7:00 for the Spring Concert and Recital.  Students should 

wear dress pants and a collared shirt (spring colors if possible).  Girls may wear a dress or skirt and 

blouse as long as they meet dress code requirements.  Absolutely no tennis shoes, jeans or t-shirts.   

 

VICTORY MOUNTAIN CAMP 

Looking for a good Christian camp experience for your child this summer? Check out 

victorymountaincamp.com.  This is the camp that Neighbors Grove Wesleyan Church children attend 

along with children from other Wesleyan churches and denominations.  There will most likely be 

students from your child’s classroom attending camp there. 

 

HIGH SCHOOL TRIP TO HISTORIC WILLIAMSBURG, VA 

Our high schoolers are excited about May 19-23.  Let’s keep them in our prayers as they travel and tour.  

 

SUMMER MUSIC (PIANO & VOICE) 

If you are interested in starting or continuing your child’s music lessons through the summer, text or call 

Mrs. Klass at 336-561-9727.  She will be teaching at Christ Lutheran Church, 3600 Lawndale Dr., 

Greensboro on Thursdays. 

 

 



2017-18 REGISTRATION INFORMATION  

Registration is open for next school year! There is a small increase in tuition for next year.   

Below is a chart showing the multi-child discounts and the option of a 12-month payment plan. The 12-

month plan must begin in June unless a catch-up payment is made in August covering June and July. 

Registration is $120; however, it is $75 if paid by the last day of school. The book fee is $190. 

There is also a referral incentive: if a family indicates on their enrollment form that you referred them 

to NGCA, then you and the new family will receive a $100 credit towards tuition on their second month 

of attendance.  A “referral” means that they would not have seriously considered coming without your 

recommendation and encouragement.  Please get the word out that NGCA is a great place to be! Thank 

you! 
 

  Annually 10 Month (Aug-May) 12 Month (Jun-May) 

1 Child $3,800.00 $380/mo. $317/mo. 

2 Children $6,688.00 $669/mo. $557/mo. 

3 Children $8,322.00 $832/mo. $694/mo. 

 

 

SUMMER TUTORING AVAILABLE 

The summer months provide an opportunity for students to focus on individual areas of extra challenge, 

without the stress and fatigue of daily schoolwork. This is also a time when lack of practice sometimes 

makes the transition back to class in the Fall more difficult.  

With this in mind, private tutoring will be offered with Miss Howell from June 5-August 18, 2017.  The 

content of the individualized one-hour sessions will be tailored to the specific needs of the student in 

areas of Language Arts at all grade levels, including phonetic reading and spelling, reading 

comprehension, creative writing, grammar, and language mechanics.  Elementary math instruction in the 

four basic operations, including counting, place value, borrowing, carrying, counting money, telling 

time, and fact mastery drills will also be available. 

Both morning and afternoon times will be available for twice-weekly sessions on Mondays and 

Wednesdays, and schedules can be adjusted to accommodate vacations.  (For students enrolled in 

Summer Camp, those paying for tutoring will have their sessions during their time on campus.)  Cost 

will be $20 per hour, payable directly to Miss Howell and due in advance on Wednesday for the 

following week.  Please contact her to reserve an opening for your child, or to obtain further 

information.  Miss Howell can be reached at (740) 262-2335, or by email at darladhowell@gmail.com.  

 

 

UPCOMING DATES 

 

Today – Progress Reports 

Saturday – Spring Carnival     

May 16 – Spring Concert & Recital 

May 31 – May Fun Day     

Jun 1 – May Fun Day Rain Date 

Jun 1 – Pre-K and Kindergarten Graduation  

Jun 2 – Awards Ceremony, Last Day of School, High School Graduation 

 


